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Some of St. Patrick's Day promises to be a little dry in the areas of 112 W. Hill, 110 W. Aztec
Ave. and 200, 230, 306, 308 S. Second Street due to repairs being made on a broken water line
in the area.

  

The Gallup Water Department will need to shut off water in order to do their work safely.

  

Dry faucets and low water pressure may continue until 3 pm.

  

Questions can be directed to Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200 or to Nicole Hawthorne with the
Water Department at (505) 879-5722.
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